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31 January 2012 
 
 
 
 
Professor Alan Hayes 
Director 
Australian Institute of Family Studies 
Australian Government 
Level 20 
485 La Trobe Street 
Melbourne  VIC 3000 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Haynes, 
 
We grant permission for an extension for Waves 5 to 8 of your study “Growing Up in Australia: The 
Longitudinal Study of Australian Children”. 
 
This permission is provided in both PDF and Word versions as requested. 
 
We wish you continued success in your research. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brian Morrissey 
Acting Executive Director of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 


